
Jewish Genealogical Society of the Conejo Valley and 

Ventura County* (JGSCV) (*and surrounding areas) 
 

The Jewish Genealogical Society of the Conejo Valley and Ventura County (JGSCV) 

will hold a Zoom meeting, Sunday, February 6, 2022 1:30-3:30 p.m. Open only to 

JGSCV members (see below for membership app). Ask the Experts/Schmoozing 

Corner begins at 1:10 PM Zoom link will be emailed to members a few days before 

the meeting. 
 

 
    
 
  
     
 

 

When the 1950 census will be released in April 2022, it will not 

have a name index. So finding people in the census will involve 

searching by location instead. Even when a name index becomes 

available, there will still be many reasons for doing locational 

searches. 

The census is organized by Enumeration Districts (EDs), so the 

location needs to be converted to an ED before the census can 

be accessed. The One-Step website contains numerous tools for 

obtaining EDs. This talk will present the various tools and show 

circumstances in which each can be used. 

Speaker: Steve Morse creator of the “One-Step” web pages, has 

been a mainstay of genealogy research, inventing many tools that ease 

research work for both the novice and the experienced genealogist. He 

managed to get EllisIsland.org to use his approach in order to ease 

research on that site and has developed special tools that help handle 

data as each new U.S. census has been released. For details on his 

enormous number of research aids, see his website at stevemorse.org. 

 There is no charge to attend the meeting.  Anyone may join JGSCV. Annual   

 dues are $30 for an individual and $35 for a family.  
 https://www.jgscv.org/pdf/membership%20application.pdf 

  

The Program: 

Getting Ready for the 1950 Census: 

Searching With and Without  

a Name Index 
 

For more information contact: information@JGSCV.org  or call 

Jan Meisels Allen@ 818-889-6616  See: www.JGSCV.org 
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